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10th September 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Think Tank Birmingham Visit - Tuesday 12th October 2021 

 

As part of our science topics, we have organised an educational visit for our Years 5 and Year 6 children to the 

Think Tank in Birmingham. The trip will take place on Tuesday 12th October 2021 and will be a whole day visit.  

 

The trip will include a visit to the Think Tank and 2-hour long workshop for each year-group that are designed 

to complement their current learning in science. 

As you can appreciate, there are considerable costs involved to arrange such worthy visits, therefore we are 

asking for a payment of £17.00 to be paid via your ParentPay account. (If sufficient funds are not raised the trip 

may need to be cancelled).  Please make your payment by Thursday 7th October 2021.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Darby  

Upper Key Stage 2 Leader and Year 5 Teacher 

 


